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Temporary Long Term Lane Closures Along Eastbound Kennedy 

Street N.W. From 16th Street N.W. to 14th Street N.W. and 
from 13th Street N.W. and Georgia Avenue N.W. 

Starting Friday, March 22, 2024 
 

(WASHINGTON, DC) – The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) will implement temporary long 
term lane closures along the eastbound lane of Kennedy Street, NW, between 16th Street NW and 14th 
Street NW, as well as between 13th Street NW and Georgia Avenue NW (see maps below), starting on 
Friday, March 22, 2024, for the Reconstruction of Kennedy Street NW project, weather permitting. Traffic 
will be advised to follow detour signs and roadway signs to navigate around the construction zone.  
 
The contractor is authorized to work Monday through Friday, (daytime) from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm. The 
contractor may work Saturdays (daytime) with prior DDOT approval. 
 
Traffic controls, including signage, will be in place to guide motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians safely 
through the work zone. All users of the roadway are advised to stay alert and be observant of signage and 
work zones while traveling in this area. Motorists are urged to use caution as they travel in these areas, to 
anticipate moderate delays, and to be mindful of construction personnel. 

 

For more information about the Reconstruction of Kennedy Street NW Project from 16th Street to Georgia Ave 

N.W. and to stay up to date on traffic related impacts and construction progress, please visit 

https://kennedystnw-reconstruction.ddot.dc.gov  

 

The District Department of Transportation’s mission is to equitably deliver a safe, sustainable and reliable 

multimodal transportation network for all residents and visitors of the District of Columbia. 

 
Follow DDOT on Twitter; like us on Facebook and Instagram and visit the website 

at www.ddot.dc.gov. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on transportation options in the District. 
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Starting Friday March 22, 2024 Construction activities will be 
taking place on the 1400 block of Kennedy Street NW in the 
eastbound lane, behind concrete barriers. Access to the alleys 
will be permitted unless otherwise coordinated.  

 

Starting Friday March 22, 2024 Construction activities will be 
taking place on the 1200 block of Kennedy Street NW in the 
eastbound lane, behind concrete barriers. Access to the alleys will 
be permitted unless otherwise coordinated.  

 


